
Public Open Day 
Bridge proposal for Bridge Valley Road 
Linking historical techniques with Bristol’s sustainable future

A classical stone bridge is being 
proposed for the top of Bridge Valley 
Road on the Downs, to provide a safe 
crossing for pedestrians and cyclists. 

Developed on a voluntary  
basis by UWE Bristol and in 
collaboration with Friends of the 
Downs and Avon Gorge (FODAG), the 
project is led by highly experienced 
practitioners and academics. 

Find out more

Saturday 15th March 2014
10 am – 12 noon
Engineers’ House, The Promenade, Clifton Down BS8 3NB 

http://bridgevalleyroad.wordpress.com

The bridge will offer unique training 
and career opportunities to revitalise 
historical skills, along with practical 
experience for stonemasonry, 
engineering researchers, artists and 
community involvement. 

Information stands:
•	 Proposed design 
•	 Site plan
•	 Stonemasonry 
•	 Project development stages
•	 Community involvement


